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Changes to Pap Test Online Ordering Questionnaire 
 
Effective October 9, 2013 two changes will occur in the Pap Test 
Online Ordering Questionnaire: 
 
1.  Pap Type: “E” for “Endocervical Pap” will no longer be an option. 
     Please select “C” for “Cervical Pap” or in cases where the patient    
     no longer has a cervix select “V” for “Vaginal Pap.”  
2.  Under the HPV TESTING prompt, HPV TYPING will be replaced    
     with HPV COTESTING.  This change is made to alleviate confus- 
     ion between HPVHR Testing and HPV 16/18 Typing. 
 
It is our goal to make the online ordering process simpler and clearer 
for our practitioners.  As this is an ongoing process, we appreciate 
your patience in this endeavor. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Sarah J. Lundeen, M.D, 
Director of Cytopathology at (218) 249-5208, Jennifer Viergutz, MT 
(ASCP) Laboratory Services Coordinator at (218) 249-5724or Romine 
R. Deming, CT (ASCP) Technical Specialist of Cytopathology at 
(218) 249-5315. 
 
 
St. Luke’s Laboratory Services Web page contains New Test 
Announcements.               http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/ 


